
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   Monday Worship 
 

As part of our celebration worship 

on Monday afternoons, I'd love to 

see some pictures of children and 

their achievements at home that 

we can share with the whole 

school.  This could be any activity 

they've done where they have a 

great sense of achievement, from 

riding a bike for the first time to 

beating their grandad at chess.   

 

Please send your pictures to 

p.howard@clayton-le-

woods.lancs.sch.uk and they'll be 

added to a slideshow that will be 

played coming in to and leaving 

worship.  

 

Many thanks, Mr Howard 
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Head Teacher’s comments 
 

Miss Mansley will be leaving her post as reception 

teacher at the end of the summer term. Miss Mansley 

has been a valued and dedicated member of the teaching 

staff for many years. We all wish her success and 

happiness in the future. Miss Pollard will continue to 

teach the class until the end of the term. 

The school is in the process of recruiting a permanent 

teacher for the reception class. Unfortunately, due to 

the time in the school year this appointment will be for 

January 1st, 2018. Miss Pollard has secured a permanent 

teaching position in another school and is unable to 

continue here after the summer holidays. We have 

therefore appointed Mrs Hughes to teach reception 

class in the Autumn Term. Mrs Hughes will be attending 

the induction afternoons and getting to know the 

children. The successful applicant for the substantive 

post will be spending some time in school over the course 

of the Autumn Term. 

 

A REMINDER THAT CHILDREN MUST NOT WEAR 

EARRINGS AT ANY TIME IN SCHOOL. This is 

extremely dangerous.  

 

Reception and pre-school pupils visited Blackburn 

Cathedral last week. Their teachers have asked me to let 

everyone know that they were amazing throughout the 

visit and beautifully behaved. 

Shine like stars in the night. Philippians 2:15 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 
 

Attendance figures for 
Week ending 23rd June 2017 

 

Congratulations to Class 6 for our 

highest attendance last week. 

Last week’s attendance by class 
 

1st  Year  6  99.50%  

2nd   Year  3  99.33%  

3rd  Year  4  99.26% 

4th  Year   1  99.23% 

5th   Year  5  99.17% 

6th   Year   2  96.43% 

7th   Year  R  90.34% 
 

97.59% for whole school attendance. 

Our target this year for attendance is 97.5%   

Don’t forget your child will miss important 

lessons if they do not attend. 
 

Holidays will ONLY be authorised for 

EXTREME circumstances as per the policy of 

the school taken from Lancashire County 

Council (LCC). 

https://www.facebook.com/claytonlewoodsprimary


 

SLAPPED CHEEK SYNDROME Please be aware that school has a number of children with 

Slapped Cheek Syndrome. Please check NHS website for symptoms.   

www.nhs.uk/conditions/slapped-cheek-syndrome  

 
Cheques payable to school should be as follows:  

 for lunches to: ‘LCC Schools Income Account’      

 Cheques for Care Club to: ‘Clayton-le-Woods CEP Child Care Club”. 

 Cheques for trips to: ‘Clayton-le-Woods CE Primary School’  

   Parking  

 Please do not park on the pavement outside the Pre-school classroom.  

   Take care when driving through the car park as there are children around.  

   DO NOT park either on the yellow zig-zags or across the road from the zig zags during the busy drop-       off and pick-

up times. 

 

Jewellery    No jewellery apart from watches are allowed to be worn. 

 

Prices 

 Book Bag £4.75     

PE bag  £3.50 

School Meal £2.20 

Care club £3.50 PER HOUR 

 

 

HEADLICE 

Don’t forget to check your child’s hair each week for Headlice.  It is important that children’s hair is checked on a weekly 

basis so that any head lice can be dealt with quickly and before they are allowed to spread too far. 
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Homework 

 
Ash = writing activity 

 

Oak = reading & counting in 2’s, 5’s, 10’s 

 

Elm = spellings and tables practice 

 

Year 3 = spellings and tables practice 

  

Year 4 = river sheet 

 

Year 5 = Complete RWI booklets 
 

Year 6 = Learning lines for Grease 

 
 

 

Sports Calendar  

 

Tuesday’s 3.30 to 4.30 

Football Y2—Y6 £2 per session 

 

Wednesday’s 3.30 to 4.30 

Football Y3—Y6 £2 per session 

 

Friday 3.30 to 4.30  

ABSOLUTE OLYMPICS 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 
Friday 30th June Sports day starting at 1.30pm 

 

Friday 14th July Summer Concert in Cuerden 

Valley starting at 6.30pm 

 

Monday 24th July School closes for summer 

break at 2pm. 

Dates may be subject to change 
 
 

 
 

 

Dates and things to do for 

this week 
Put me on your fridge so you don’t 

forget! 

 

SPORTS DAY 
Friday 30th June  

 

Weather permitting Sports Days  will be held on 

Friday 30th June at 1.30pm. Children are invited to 

wear the colour of their team for the day and the 

colours will be handed out on letters to parents 

tonight. 

If it is hot sun cream should be applied at the start 

of the day and hats sent in to school. 

 
 

CARE CLUB – BREAKFAST & AFTER 

SCHOOL 

Care Club is available for all children within 

the school, and is open from 7.50am until 

8.50am and after school from 

 3.30pm-5.30pm.  

Please book your child into Care Club with 

the school office, this makes it easier for 

the Care Club staff to keep an accurate 

record of who is attending Care Club. 

   

 

 

Spanish Classes 

Continuing for children who have already signed up 

 

 

100 Club Winners 

May 2017 

1st J Barnes 

2nd  L Fahy 

3rd  H Stansfield  

GUITAR LESSONS 

 There will be a beginners group for guitar lessons starting 
on Wednesday the 13

th
 September 2017 at 12.45pm –

1.15pm.   
The lessons will be half an hour long and tuning will take 
place prior to the start. 
Fees are £40 per full school term. There will be between 13 
lessons in the first term.  Fees are payable in advance.1.15  


